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CITY OF NEW HAVEN

BOARD OF ALDERMEN

February 19, 2008

Honorable Carl Goldfield

President, New Haven Board of Aldermen

Dear President Goldfield:

We respectfully submit to the Board of Aldermen the attached communication requesting that the city hold a hearing to learn more about the potential for installing rubber sidewalks in New Haven.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
Respectfully submitted,

Alex Rhodeen,                                                                       Roland Lemar,                        
Alderman, Ward 13                                                               Alderman, Ward 9

Erin Sturgis-Pascale                                                               Moti Sandman
Alderwoman, Ward 14                                                           Alderman, Ward 28
Attachment 

FROM ALDERPERSONS RHODEEN, LEMAR, PASCALE, AND SANDMAN SUBMITTING AN ORDER THAT THE CITY HOLD A HEARING TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE POTENTIAL FOR INSTALLING RUBBER SIDEWALKS IN NEW HAVEN.

WHEREAS:  Rubber sidewalks are a cost-effective and an environmentally sound solution to the chronic problems caused by tree-lined sidewalks; and

WHEREAS: New Haven as well as other cities across the country struggle with public safety concerns and financial burdens posed by tree roots uplifting concrete sidewalks; and

WHEREAS:  rubber sidewalks’ modular sidewalk system allows air and water to easily reach soil below, so trees develop less aggressive roots thereby minimizing the need for tree root trimming; and

WHEREAS:  over 30,000 square feet of rubber sidewalks have been installed nationwide; and 
WHEREAS:  concrete sidewalks cannot be maintained; they must be completely demolished, off hauled, and replaced; and
WHEREAS:  rubber sidewalks are non toxic and provide safe passage for all pedestrian and wheeled traffic.
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT ORDERED that the city hold a hearing to learn more about the potential for installing rubber sidewalks in New Haven.
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